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Tuesday, March 16, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

The following is a reminder on certain procedures that need to be observed in order to ensure 
the safety and security of our school community.  
 
Parking Lots: 
 
Recently, we have noticed a few problematic situations in the parking lot.  Parents are reminded 
that they are not to drive into the parking lot between 7:30 am and 3:00 pm.  The only parents 
permitted in the parking lot at that time, are those who have a child in the sport concentration 
program, who are dropping off / picking sports equipment.  
 
When dropping off or picking up your child, parents are asked to park in a spot and not double 
park or park along the sidewalk in the parking lot.  Parking is only permitted in the designated 
area.  Please see diagram attached.     
 
 
Masks on School Grounds: 

We have noticed that a number of parents are entering school grounds without a procedural 
mask.  As per the regulations from Sante Publique, parents are reminded that they must wear a 
procedural mask while on school grounds.  Please see attached poster. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
S. Rebelo 
Principal 
Gerald McShane Elementary School 
 


